NERC-CFARR Application Guidance Notes
	The Chilbolton Facility for Atmospheric and Radio Research (CFARR) at the Chilbolton Observatory is owned and operated by the Science and Technology Facilities Council (STFC); it is part of RAL Space, a department of STFC.  The work of the facility is funded by the Natural Environment Research Council (NERC), with support from ESA.
CFARR comprises more than twenty major instruments, including the world’s largest fully-steerable meteorological radar (CAMRa). Unrivalled continuous observations of cloud and aerosol profiles are made with multiple Doppler radars, lidars and radiometers, providing long-term data sets, available via the British Atmospheric Data Centre (BADC).  CFARR supports the atmospheric science, hydrology and Earth Observation communities.
For more information about instruments visit the CFARR web site at:

http://www.stfc.ac.uk/Chilbolton
Live weather readings from the facility can be viewed at the 

Chilbolton Weather Web site:

http://www.stfc.ac.uk/Chilbolton/24987.aspx
CFARR staff are available to provide advice and assistance with instrument data processing, and with the deployment of visitor instruments at the facility. 
Before completing the application form:

· Please read these notes, and discuss your project with the Head of CFARR (see below).   
When completing an application it is important to realise that: 

· Your project application will be reviewed and graded by the NERC Atmospheric Radar Facilities Steering Committee (NARFSC). 

· Applications can be made and considered at any time of the year.  

· The closing date for applications to be considered by the Steering Committee at its annual meeting is mid-May. [Please contact facility staff for the exact dates. In special cases, approval may be sought at other times by correspondence.]
The completed form is to be returned  to: 

	Chris Walden,    

                    Head, Chilbolton Facility for Atmospheric & Radio Research 

E-mail:      chris.walden@stfc.ac.uk



